
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Notice of Open House 

 

What:  Lead Open House – Representatives from the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency, the Texas Commission of 
Environmental Quality, and the Texas Department of State 
Health Services will be available to answer questions and talk 
to Frisco residents about the environmental concerns regarding 
the Exide battery recycling facility in the community of Frisco. 
Come talk to regulators about air quality measurements, waste 
and air permitting issues, soil and water impacts, possible 
health effects, and air quality plans.    

 
Where: Frisco Police Headquarters building located at 7200 

Stonebrook Parkway. (North west corner of Stonebrook 
Parkway and Parkwood Boulevard) 

 
When:  The come and go open house will be held from 4:00 p.m. to 

8:00 p.m. on Monday, May 21.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


